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HJI invites you to the Faculty Roundtable on Thursday, February 27 at 7pm ET,
hosted by HJI President Dr. Thomas Walsh. HJI Adjunct Faculty; Chairman, Board of
Trustees, Dr. Franco Famularo, will be speaking on "Christology: Perspectives on the

Concept of 'Only Begotten.

The concept of "only begotten" found in biblical sources, and the place it holds in the
complex development of early Christian doctrine, will be discussed by Dr. Famularo. In
addition, Dr. Famularo will offer reflections on some of the similarities, distinctions and
contrasts that may apply when comparing traditional Christian understandings of this

concept with the development of True Parents' Thought.

Please join us for this informative presentation, followed by a Q&A session with the

audience!

We look forward to an insightful and engaging event.

Register Here








